
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
PROSPECT HOLDINGS, GOULDSBORO, Hancock County 

 
In accordance with 5 M.R.S.A 6200 et seq., the Land for Maine’s Future (LMF) Board will vote 
on a proposal to allocate funds to the ME Dept. of Marine Resources (MDMR) for acquisition of 
a working waterfront covenant on 0.7± acres of land owned by Prospect Holdings, LLC and 
located at 200-210 Main St. in Gouldsboro, ME. The parcel is identified in the Hancock County 
registry of deeds as a portion of book 5931 page 62.  The MDMR will ensure 0.7 acre property 
be used for commercial fisheries purposes. 
 
Public comment on this acquisition will be accepted at the LMF Board meeting Nov 19, 2013, 
scheduled to begin at 1:00PM at the DACF Bolton Hill facility, 2870 North Belfast Ave, 
Augusta, ME. Written comments on the proposal will be accepted until 5:00PM Nov 18, 2013 
and should be submitted to Tom Miragliuolo, LMF Program, #28 SHS, Augusta, ME 04333-
0028 or offered at the meeting.  For info. contact the above address or call 207-287-3200. 
 


